
 

 

 

 
In the context of the 10th anniversary of the UNDRIP, which the European Union has supported its beginning, 
this is an opportunity for the European Commission not only to inform Indigenous delegates about the EU  
involvement in supporting and protecting Indigenous Peoples’ rights but also to share its working method of 
the rights-based approach and its relevance to the context of Indigenous Peoples’ rights. 

Tuesday, 11 July 2017

Side event - European Commission and the rights-based approach: its main 

vehicle for Indigenous Peoples’ rights

In English, Spanish, French and Russian

13.15 – 14.45, Room 27 (XXVII), Building E, UN Palais des Nations, Geneva


